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Attn: Jack E. Rothfleisch x ./?

\, , , _ .

Gentlemen: ,

Re: Distribution of Nine Mile Lake Environmental Report,
Rocky Mountain Energy Company, Docket 40-8721

.

In accordance with your letter of June 5,1979 please be advised
that Rocky Mountain Energy Company has forwarded copies of its Environmental
Report to all addressees as indicated. A copy of the transmittal letter is en-
clo s e d. In three incidences, not all the copies could be sent due to a volumn
shortage. Copies are being reprinted and will be transmitted to complete the
number of sets requested as soon as available. Also, please find enclosed an
additional Environmental Report for your use, as requested during your site
visit of June 19, 1979.

Lastly, Rocky Mountain Energy Company will have completed
responses to the preliminary NRC questions of June 22, 1979 to coincide with the
scheduled July 17,1979 NRC/RM.EC meeting.

If there are any questions or concerns, please advise.

Sincerely,

Q0 bin
A. D. Luck g= pf cs g.,

k'(.'4hP'UI'Project Environmental
" U'Specialist
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cc: R. A.Scarano - NRC Section Leader
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Gentlemn:

Pe: Nine Mile Iake ISL Envirorre.fal Peport,
Itcky Mxntain Enegf Carpany (DK), NPC
Docket No. 40-8721

@a Nuclear Pegulatcry Canission has ccr.pleted the acceptance
review of RE's Envirenmental Peport and Apperdix datcd January,1979
subnitted in ccnnection with a February 12, 1979 applicatien for a Source
Material License for the prcposed Nine Mile Iake in situ uranitri recovery
project in Natrera2 County, Wyoming.

Accordingly, the UFC has directed M E to distribute the enclosed
Envircrrental Peport(s) and Appendix for your censideration. P:ture supple-
ments will be forwarded as they Le ava"able. De NPC prc;ect rcar2ger
assigned to the review is J.E. Pcthfleisch, (tel. no. 301-427 4103).

If you have any questicns cr cence=s please advise at the
enciesed return.

Sincerely,

A.D. Luck
Project Envircrm.ntal

Speciclist

Encicsure

cc: J.E. Pothfleisch
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